
From: Leonard Dixon [mailto:ldixon@gmail.com]  
Sent: Monday, January 12, 2015 10:37 PM 
To: Planning and Sustainability Commission 
Subject: Stop the Pembina Propane Terminal 

  

Please do not allow the Pembina Propane Terminal in Portland, or anywhere 
else. 

The future of human life depends on stopping this sort of thing. 

Leonard Dixon, PhD 

 
2415 E Mill Plain Blvd 
Vancouver WA, 98661 


